STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DiVISION

BRUCE KING ' POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING

LARRY KEHOE SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
SECRETARY June 14, 1982 (505) 827-2434

True 0il Company
P.O. Drawer 2360
Casper, Wyoming 82602

ATTENTION: F. E. Gentry

RE: Arguello #34-N
SE/4 SW/4 Section 24,
Township 23N, Range 17E
Mora County, NM

Medina #21-C
NE/4 NW/4 Sec. 25, T-24N,
R-16E, Colfax County, NM

Dear Mr. Gentry:

This letter is to inform you that more than thirty days have elapsed since
the completion of the above-referenced wells. Accordingly, Rule 202 of the
State of New Mexico Oil Conservation Division Rules and Regulations state
that a copy of electric logs must be submitted by the District Office and
a field inspection of the drill sites must be made before final approval
of plugging and abandonment can be made.

Your assistance in helping to close our files would be greatly appreciated.
If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Roy Johnson
Petroleum Geologist

RJ/dp



